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Statewide Advocacy Network on Disabilities, Inc.
February 12, 2005

Dr. Helen Hardcase,

Director of Student Services

Some County School Board,
140 Central Avenue,

Someton, FL 33736





Re:  Johnny Doe, Jr. / Someton Elementary School

Dear Dr. Hardcase:


Mr. and Mrs. Doe have requested that I seek clarification relative to several statements made in their child’s recent IEP meeting (02/11/05).  I would very much appreciate your review of the following statements attributed to you and respond to their accuracy.  In the event that you feel any correction is necessary, please respond to me in writing, providing me with a more exact wording of your statements.
1.  In our tape of the meeting you said:  “Mrs. Doe, this is a school for gifted children.  We have very high standards here and we expect our students to be able to conform to all of the requirements and rules.  If a child needs special educational accommodations, then the child would be better served in another school and should not to be in a gifted program.”

2.  At another point you were heard to say, “a child with ADHD is not qualified for an IEP.”


I thank you for your attention to these issues.  Your prompt response will help us ensure clear, meaningful communications.
Sincerely,

Diane Wilson,

STAND Advocate

STAND, Inc. advocates are trained to assist parents, in a non-attorney capacity, in advocating for their children with disabilities.  They are not attorneys and they neither offer legal advice nor do they act as attorneys.
